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Kevin Schmidt

From: Kevin Schmidt
Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2022 4:07 PM
To: FOIAPAQuestions@uscis.dhs.gov
Subject: COW2022001312 Clarification

COW2022001312 Clarification
The USCIS website has a page dedicated to the now closed Known Employer Pilot program, which was run by USCIS until
it ended in December 2020: https://www.uscis.gov/archive/known employer pilot. On that page, USCIS says that the
agency will “publicly announce” the results of the pilot: “After completing the pilot, DHS plans to publicly announce the
results and, if the project is successful, seek to institute a permanent program open to all eligible employers.” It does
not identify any specific records custodians, the type of report, or what data sets would be available. Our request seeks
the “results” of the program as referenced on the USCIS website in whatever format they exist. This may require the
FOIA Office to consult Subject Matter Experts within the department.

I’m available by phone at 571 329 4234 to discuss this request at your convenience, or I’m happy to schedule a phone
call.

Kevin Schmidt 
Director of Investigations 
Americans for Prosperity Foundation 
1310 North Courthouse Road, 7th Floor 
Arlington, VA 22201 
kschmidt@afphq.org 
571-329-4234 
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